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Kim Keating, MEd, is a senior policy research analyst on the Federal Policy Team of 
ZERO TO THREE’s Policy Center, where her primary responsibility is development of 
the annual State of Babies Yearbook in partnership with Child Trends. Prior to 
joining ZERO TO THREE, Ms. Keating had 25 years of experience conducting child 
welfare program evaluations and providing evaluation training and technical 
assistance to Administration for Children’s grantees, such as those serving 
abandoned infants and substance exposed newborns; and grantees implementing 
collaborative delivery of TANF and child welfare services. Previously, at Ellsworth 
Associates/Xtria, she conducted numerous research projects for the Office of Head 
Start and managed the annual Head Start Program Information Report data 
collection. Ms. Keating holds a master’s in counseling and human development with 
specialization in infant/toddler mental health from George Mason University and a 
bachelor’s in psychology from the University of Virginia. E-mail:  
KKeating@zerotothree.org  
 

 

Jaclyn Szrom has worked with ZERO TO THREE for many years, utilizing her research 
and analysis skills to support implementation of best practices for infants and 
toddlers. As Senior Federal Policy Analyst, Ms. Szrom played an integral role in 
developing a child welfare policy agenda and writing key supporting resources. 
Later, Ms. Szrom worked on conducting data analysis and trends, developing a 
decision-making framework for selecting evidence-based interventions, and overall 
policy and sustainability for the Infant-Toddler Court Program. Earlier in her career, 
Ms. Szrom worked at the Child Nutrition Division of the Food and Nutrition Service, 
U.S. Department of Agriculture, where she interpreted policy, provided technical 
assistance to regional and state offices, and conducted site visits around the 
country as part of the USDA Farm to School Team supporting states in innovating 
their efforts to purchase school meals from local farms. Ms. Szrom holds a Master 
of Public Administration from The Maxwell School at Syracuse University and a 
Bachelor of Arts in Communication Studies from The College of New Jersey. E-mail: 
jszrom@zerotothree.org  
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Lindsay Calveri is a Parent Leader for the National Infant-Toddler Court Program 
(ITCP). She is the mother to an amazing child named Gabriel and graduate of the 
Polk County Recovery Court Program. She has also worked closely with Project Iowa 
and Children and Families of Iowa. 
 

 


